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June 11, 2018 

 

Dear Dr. Tian Jiesheng, 

 

We would like to invite you to present your paper at The 6th International Meeting on Magnetotactic 

Bacteria (MTB 2018) to be held between September 10-14, 2018 at The Kanazawa Chamber of Commerce 

& Industry, Kanazawa, Japan. This visit will provide opportunity for you to contribute your experience to the 

MTB 2018 as a speaker/audience of technical session in the conference. The aim of the MTB meeting is to 

bring fresh insights and discuss new ideas about magnetotactic microorganisms in all of their aspects. It would 

be so much fruitful for both of us, and your Japanese friends and colleagues as well as those from all around 

the world will be delighted at your participation. We are looking forward to seeing you in Japan. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Yoshihiro Fukumori 

Conference chairman, MTB 2018 

Vice-president, Kanazawa University 

Kakuma-machi, Ishikawa 920-1192, Japan 

TEL: +81-76-264-6230 
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